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“Dear old world,” she murmured, “you are very lovely and I am
glad to be alive in you.”  L.M. Montgomery, Anne of Green Gables

I love Anne of Green Gables. It’s one of those books I never desired to open until a
few years ago when I “had” to read it with a class. It captured my imagination in a
way that deepened my love of God’s creation. More adjectives than I realized I
knew started coming to mind when I would look at a tree, hear a bird, or pay
attention to changing seasons (Thanks Anne!). But, let it be said that the loveliest
and dearest of all creation is people and I couldn’t think of a better way to share
some BCA delight with you than with some pictures. Enjoy this glimpse of BCA
life. Even so, there’s so much more than what’s been captured here…
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“Dear BCA,” she exclaimed, “you are very lovely and I am glad
to be alive in you.”

Mrs. Hutchins, Interim Head of School 22-23
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